
Notice type Notice number Local authority
Commencement 
date Description

Development 
location

Plannning 
permission number Submission date Owner Builder Designer Assigned Certifier

Certificate of 
Compliance on 
Completion

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064373KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 27-May-20

Permission to 
construct cubicle 
shed with feeding 
aprons & slatted tank 
and all associated 
site works  

Unnamed Road, 
Johnstown, kilkenny 1918 12-May-20

Owner name:
John Joe  Maher
Owner company:

Owner address:
 Cooloultha 
Johnstown, co 
kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
John Joe  Maher
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
     Cooloultha 
Johnstown, co 
kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
aidan kelly
Designer address:
molough
newcastle, clonmel, 
tipperary

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064558KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 27-May-20

Removal of Gallery 
and installation of 
2no. fuel 
interceptors.

24 Hebron Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 X895 19/863 13-May-20

Owner name:
Michael Ronayne
Owner company:
Ronayne Hire & 
Hardware Ltd
Owner address:
Dublin Road
Dublin Road
Thurles, Thurles, 
tipperary, E41VR83

Builder name:
JJ  O Sullivan
Builder company:
Tippkon
Builder address:

  
    Littleton
Thurles, Tipperary, 
tipperary  

Designer name:
Peter Morrissey
Designer address:
W. O. Morrissey & 
Son
Architects
Thomas Street, 
Clonmel, tipperary, 
E91 P210

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064111KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 25-May-20

Construction of 
Domestic Garage 

Unnamed Road, 
Templeorum , 
kilkenny 18/850 28-Apr-20

Owner name:
Niamh Culleton
Owner company:

Owner address:
Oldcourt
Templeorum
Piltown, Co.Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Niamh Culleton
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Oldcourt
Templeorum
Piltown, Co.Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Albert  Curran
Designer address:
Kilvemnon
Mullinahone, 
Mullinahone, 
tipperary

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064112KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 25-May-20

Construction on new 
2 storey dwelling 
house, septic tank 
and percolation area, 
new entrance, 
borehole and all 
associated site works 
at Oldcourt, 
Templeorum, 
Piltown 

Unnamed Road, 
Templeorum, 
kilkenny 18/850 28-Apr-20

Owner name:
Niamh Culleton
Owner company:

Owner address:
Oldcourt
Templeorum
Piltown, Co.Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Niamh Culleton
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Oldcourt
Templeorum
Piltown, Co.Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Albert  Curran
Designer address:
Kilvemnon
Mullinahone, 
Mullinahone, 
tipperary

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064313KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 25-May-20

Erect new 
single/dormer 
private house, 
joining car port and 
garage, new 
entrance to public 
road, new treatment 
plant and associated 
site works

Baun,  Dunmore, 
kilkenny 19463 09-May-20

Owner name:
Richelle Guilfoyle
Owner company:

Owner address:
32 Cedarhurst Road
Phoenix Park 
Racecourse, 
Castleknock, dublin, 
D15 NP77

Builder name:
Andrew Glennon
Builder company:
andrew glennon 
developements ltd
Builder address:

  
    Avondale, Sion 
Road
Sion Road
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 Y9W9  

Designer name:
Michael Condon
Designer address:
1 City Wall,
James Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
0000

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Michael Condon
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    1 City Wall,
James Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
0000  

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064371KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 25-May-20

Construction for a 
part single storey 
and part two storey 
private residence, 
detached garage, 
vehicular entrance 
and driveway, bore 
well, wastewater 
treatment system 
and polishing filter 
and all associated 
site works at 
Butlersgrove, 
Gowran, Co. 
Kilkenny.

Butlersgrove, 
Gowran , kilkenny 18763 11-May-20

Owner name:
Philip Murphy
Owner company:

Owner address:
Garryduff
Gowran, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 XO22

Builder name:
Larry Comerford
Builder company:
Larry Comerford 
construction 
Builder address:

  
    Damerstown
Castlecomer, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Brendan Moore 
Designer address:
38 St. Kieran's Street 
Kilkenny , Kilkenny., 
kilkenny, R95 KN80

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brendan Moore 
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    38 St. Kieran's 
Street 
Kilkenny , Kilkenny., 
kilkenny, R95 KN80  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064372KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 25-May-20

Erection  of  dwelling  
house  at  
Ballinlammy,  
Glenmore,  Co. 
Kilkenny

Unnamed Road, 
Glenmore, kilkenny 19/147 11-May-20

Owner name:
Ger Aylward
Owner company:

Owner address:

Builder name:
Ger Aylward
Builder company:

Builder address:

Designer name:
Raymond Walsh
Designer address:
Ballinlaw 
Slieverue 
Waterford, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91FW77

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064559KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 24-May-20 Dwelling house

Unnamed Road, 
Kilmanagah, kilkenny 19/750 10-May-20

Owner name:
Ciaran & Laura Walsh
Owner company:
0000
Owner address:
Corstown
Kilmanagh
Kilmanagh, 
Ballycallan, kilkenny

Builder name:
Ciaran & Laura Walsh
Builder company:
0000
Builder address:

  
    Corstown
Kilmanagh
Kilmanagh, 
Ballycallan, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Ciaran & Laura Walsh
Designer address:
Corstown
Kilmanagh
Kilmanagh, 
Ballycallan, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064254KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 21-May-20

Permission to 
construct Cubicle 
shed with slatted 
tanks and all 
associated site works

Unnamed Road, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny 19873 06-May-20

Owner name:
francis nolan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Coolraheen South
via Carlow, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
r93a3w0

Builder name:
francis nolan
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Coolraheen South
via Carlow, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
r93a3w0  

Designer name:
aidan kelly
Designer address:
molough
newcastle, clonmel, 
tipperary

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064107KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 18-May-20

for demolition of two 
existing single storey 
agricultural stores 
totaling 74m2, 
construction of a 
new two storey 
247m2 four bedroom 
dwelling, on site 
waste water 
treatment system, 
plus all associated 
site works at 
Knockeenbaun, 
Kilmanagh, Co. 
Kilkenny

Unnamed Road, 
Kilmangah, kilkenny 19450 23-Apr-20

Owner name:
Sinead Murphy
Owner company:
Patterson Bannon
Owner address:
Knockeenbaun
Kilmanagh, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Sinead Murphy
Builder company:
Patterson Bannon
Builder address:

  
    Knockeenbaun
Kilmanagh, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Patterson Bannon 
PBA
Designer address:
Patterson Bannon
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064108KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 15-May-20

(Ref No of Outline 
Permission P18/836) 
to build a two storey 
dwelling sharing 
existing entrance, 
install waste water 
treatment system 
and associated works 
at Kilferagh, Co 
Kilkenny

Kilferagh, Wallslough 
Village, kilkenny 19871 24-Apr-20

Owner name:
Glen Campion
Owner company:

Owner address:
Wallslough
Wallslough, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Christy Beirne
Builder company:
Elm Park 
Construction Ltd
Builder address:

  
    4 College 
RoadKilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Patterson Bannon 
PBA
Designer address:
Patterson Bannon
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0064243KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-May-20

Renovation of Coach-
house for Guest 
Accommodation 

Thomastown, 
kilkenny, R95 N8K3 18/469 30-Apr-20

Owner name:
Niall  Byrne
Owner company:
The Seraph 
Foundation CLG
Owner address:
Derrycrib
Donadea, Naas, 
kildare, w91d2t8

Builder name:
Edward Tennyson
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Carrickmourne
1, Thomastown, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Martin Mulligan
Designer address:
9 Richview
Castlecomer Road
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 A06H

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Damien Curry
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    17a
Irishtown , Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064346KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-May-20

construct a two 
storey dwelling, 
entrance, 
wastewater 
treatment system 
and percolation area, 
borehole, soak pits 
and all other 
associated site works

GARRYRICKIN, 
WINDGAP, kilkenny 19/505 30-Apr-20

Owner name:
WILLIAM KING
Owner company:

Owner address:
GARRYRICKIN
WINDGAP, CO. 
KILKENNY, kilkenny

Builder name:
WILLIAM KING
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    GARRYRICKIN
WINDGAP, CO. 
KILKENNY, kilkenny  

Designer name:
WILLIAM KING
Designer address:
GARRYRICKIN
WINDGAP, CO. 
KILKENNY, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064877KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-May-20

Build a bungalow 
type dwelling house 
and garage

Woollengrange, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny 19/424 28-Apr-20

Owner name:
Gerard Cullen
Owner company:
Self Build
Owner address:
Woollengrange
Thomastown, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Gerard Cullen
Builder company:
Self Build
Builder address:

  
    Woollengrange
Thomastown, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Gerard Cullen
Designer address:
Woollengrange
Thomastown, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064030KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 11-May-20

to construct a two-
storey dwelling, 
treatment system / 
raised percolation 
area, and all 
associated site works

Westcourt North, 
Callan, kilkenny 19/350 17-Apr-20

Owner name:
Anthony Casey
Owner company:
Mark kelly 
Owner address:
Westcourt North
Callan, Co Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Anthony Casey
Builder company:
Mark kelly 
Builder address:

  
    Westcourt North
Callan, Co Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Kelly
Designer address:
22 Upper Patrick 
Street, kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064032KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 11-May-20

Full planning 
permission to 
construct a single 
storey 4 bedroom 
dwelling house, 
revisions to site 
entrance, a new 
septic tank and a 
percolation area and 
all associated site 
works on lands

Ballycuddihy,, 
 Johnstown, 

kilkenny 19/372 21-Apr-20

Owner name:
Patricia Thornton
Owner company:
Na/na
Owner address:
Ballycuddihy
Johnstown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Patricia Thornton
Builder company:
Na/na
Builder address:

  
    Ballycuddihy
Johnstown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Patricia Thornton
Designer address:
Ballycuddihy
Johnstown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064081KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 11-May-20

Proposed new 2 
storey dwelling 
house and all 
associated site 
development works 
all on site No. 5 at 
Elderwood, 
Kilmacow, Co 
Kilkenny

Site 5 Elderwood, 
Kilmacow, kilkenny 19/160 27-Apr-20

Owner name:
Eoin Dalton
Owner company:

Owner address:
Silversprings
Lower Kilmacow, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
X91Y2TW

Builder name:
Eoin Dalton
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Silversprings
Lower Kilmacow, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
X91Y2TW  

Designer name:
Bryan McCarthy 
Designer address:
9A Durands Court,
Parnell Street,, 
Waterford,, 
waterford, 0000

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064214KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 11-May-20

is sought to erect a 4 
bedroom two storey 
dwelling house with 
new entrance, septic 
tank and percolation 
area and associated 
site works at
Development 

 Address:Castlekelly, 
Gowran, Co. Kilkenny

Unnamed Road, 
Gowran, kilkenny 18491 27-Apr-20

Owner name:
Michael & Orlaith 
Cass
Owner company:

Owner address:
Castlekelly, Gowran, 
Co. Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, 

Builder name:
Michael & Orlaith 
Cass
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Castlekelly, 
Gowran, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny,   

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064023KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 06-May-20

construct a single 
storey extension to 
the side and two 
storey extension to 
the rear of existing 
two storey dwelling, 
new waste water 
treatment system 
and percolation area, 
new entrance and 
driveway bored well 
and all associated 
site works

Smithstown, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95 RF8V 17299 21-Apr-20

Owner name:
Yvonne Bolton
Owner company:

Owner address:
Teachers Rest
Smithstown, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Shane  Mulhall
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Jenkonstown
Co Kilkenny, 
Jenkinstown , 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064048KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 04-May-20

construct storey and 
a half type dwelling, 
detached domestic 
garage, entrance to 
public road, private 
borewell, 
wastewater 
treatment system 
and percolation area 
together with all 
other associated site 
works at

Corbetstown,,  
Ballyfoyle,, kilkenny 18/528 10-Apr-20

Owner name:
James Bolger
Owner company:
NA/NA
Owner address:
Corbetstown
Ballyfoyle, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
James Bolger
Builder company:
NA/NA
Builder address:

  
    Corbetstown
Ballyfoyle, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
James Bolger
Designer address:
Corbetstown
Ballyfoyle, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0064151KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 04-May-20

Construct a two 
storey dwelling 
house with the 
provision of a self 
contained single 
storey semi-
detached family flat, 
single storey 
domestic garage, 
provision of a new 
treatment plant and 
percolation area, 
new borehole well, 
new vehicular site 
entrance and all 
associated site 
developments works

Unnamed Road, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny 19703 20-Apr-20

Owner name:
Judith  Donoghue
Owner company:

Owner address:
Park Lane, 
Abbeyleix, , 
Abbeyleix, laois

Builder name:
Peadar  Dooley
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Newhouse, 
Thomastown, , 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
martin gittens
Designer address:
Gittens Murray 
Architects, 5 William 
St., Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95D594

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:


